03.04.2024

His Excellency Antdnio Guterres
Secretary-General

United Nations

New York, NY 10017

United States of America

Dear Secretary-General, Guterres,

| am writing to express our company's unwavering commitment to the principles and objectives of the

United Nations Global Compact (UNGC). As the Chief Executive Officer of Future Pipe Industries Group, |
affirm our dedication to upholding the Ten Principles of the UNGC across our operations and throughout
our supply chain. FPI will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the public.

Our commitment to the UNGC extends beyond mere adherence to its principles; we are deeply invested
in taking tangible actions to advance the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs). We recognize the
critical role that businesses play in achieving sustainable development, and we are committed to
leveraging our resources, expertise, and influence to contribute positively to society and the
environment.

Moreover, we commit to fulfill our obligation to submit our annual Communication on Progress (COP)
report, starting from next calendar year. This report will include a signed statement affirming our
continued support for the UNGC and the completion of the online questionnaire detailing our progress
in implementing the Ten Principles and advancing the SDGs.

As we move forward, we are fully committed to integrating sustainability into our business strategy,
operations, and culture. We believe that by aligning our actions with the principles of the UNGC and the
SDGs, we can create shared value for our stakeholders while contributing to a more sustainable and
equitable world.

Some of our top prioritized SDGs include: Good health and well-being (SDG #3); Gender equality (SDG
#5); continuing to expand our use of solar power for Clean energy (SDG #7); Decent work and economic
growth (SDG #8) as we grow and continue to employ more people; contributing to Industry innovation
and infrastructure (SDG #9); and helping to build Sustainable cities and communities (SDG #11) by using
our low-carbon pipes and increasing awareness of their benefits in order to encourage customers to
switch to low carbon options; Climate Action (SDG #13) and building partnership for the goals (SDG #17)
with associations/committees working in new energies (e.g. hydrogen) and helping to establish new
global standards in the sector.



Thank you for your leadership and for the important work of the United Nations in advancing global
sustainability and development. We stand ready to collaborate with the UN and our fellow signatories to
drive positive change and build a better future for all.

Sincerely,

Maged Basta
Chief Executive Officer
Future Pipe Industries Group



